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Comments: Please eliminate private cabins in the wilderness area. They should not be sold and need to be very

limited on who in the immediate family can keep them and how long they can. They should not be allowed to own

the wilderness. It is call wilderness for a reason. If one person or family can live there, every person in the US

should be allowed. Then it would not be wilderness.


